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Sent:
To:
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Louie Azzolini
Tuesday, February 26, 2002 3:54 PM

Alan Ehrlich; Brett Hudson (E-mail); Bridgette Larocque; Buddy Williams (E-mail); CARC Kevin (E-
mail); Chamber of mines ED (E-mail); Chris (E-mail}; CPAWS (E-mail); Dechi Laot'i First Nation (E-
mail); Dennis Bevington {E-mail); DFO Marc Lange (E-mail}; Doug Scloway (E-mail); Ecology North
(E-mail); Eric Denholm (E-mail}; Health Canada 2 (E-mail); Jennifer Keith (E-mail); Joan Freeman
(E-mail); Jog Acom; John Donihee (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); John Ramsey (E-mail); Judy
Langford (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Kathrin Wessendorf (E-mail); Kevin Ledrew (E-maif); LKDFN
Wwildlife Lands Environment Cite (E-mail); Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation (E-mail); Mark Dahl (E-mail);
Mary Tampsell (E-mail}; MVYLWB Permit (E-mail) (E-mail}, Nick Lawson {E-mail); NSMA Bob Turner
(E~-mail); Nunavut Impact Review Board (E-mail); Paula Pacholek [Yel] (E-mail); Robin Johnstone
(E-mail); Roland Semjanovs; Roland Semjanovs (E-mail), Roy Ellis (E-mail); Sierra Legal Defence
Fund (E-mail 2); Stephen Harbicht (E-mail); Tamara Hamiiton (E-mail); Tim Byers (E-mail); Tony
Pearse (E-mail); Vern Christensen; Wha Ti First Nation (E-mail); William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail);
WWF - Peter J. Ewins (E-mail); WWF Tony Y. (E-mail}; YK Chamber of Commerce (E-mail); Bette
Beswick (E-mail); CBC radio {E-mail); CJCD radio {(E-mail}; CKLB radio (E-mail); Coffee Break New
(E-mail); Dean Cluff (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); Dwight Heintz (E-mail); New/North (E-
mail); Peter Boothroyd (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail); Zabey Nevitt (E-mail)

De Beers Environmental Assessment Report Submitted.

De Beers submitted its Environmental Assessment (EA) Report to the Mackenzie Valley
Environmental Impact Review Board (MVEIRB or Review Board) on Tuesday February 26, 2002.
The Review Board's staff will distribute the EA Reports this week. We are currently working

at placing the documents on our web site at www.nmveirb.nt.ca. Attached is a pdf file of the
MVEIRB amended and approved time lines for the review of the EA Report. Government
reviewers residing in Yellowknife have the option of waiting for delivery or picking them up at the
MVEIRB's office. If you intend to pick them up please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank

you

Luciano Azzolini
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938,

Yellowknife, NT, X1A 2N7

Phore {B67) 766-7053; Fax 766-7074
LAzzolini@mveirb.nt.ca
mveirb.nt.ca
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